
The A Night In The Life Challenge is a three-hour immersive 
experience of youth homelessness. This unique peer-to-peer 
fundraising event will forever change the way you see homeless 
youth. With help from Directions’ clients themselves, A Night In 
The Life will show that it’s about more than not having a roof 
over your head.

On Friday, April 3, 2020, join us to help
#EndYouthHomelessnessNow by participating in 
our experience of youth homelessness which includes: 

• The A Night In The Life Challenge is a visceral experience of 
homelessness where participants are given an individual 
youth identity and background, and if you’re lucky, maybe a 
dollar or two. Can you find two meals, a source of income, 
and a place to sleep?

• Naloxone training, a necessity during Vancouver’s
opioid crisis.

• An intimate dialogue with outreach workers, who will share 
their experiences working with homeless youth.

 PARTICIPATE, SUPPORT, DONATE 
We challenge you to participate in the ANITL event, and help 

support Directions Youth Services, a division of Family Services 

of Greater Vancouver. Create a team with your work friends, join 

as an individual, or donate to those who have already registered.

Last year’s event saw a 100% increase in fundraising. With a 
minimum suggested fundraising goal of $1,000, you will help 
Directions provide care for youth when they need it most.

IT’S ABOUT MORE THAN A 
ROOF OVER YOUR HEAD

A division of Family Services of Greater Vancouver

Friday, April 3, 2020  |  Directions Youth Services  
1138 Burrard Street

YOU’VE BEEN CHALLENGED!

SESSION ONE: 9:30 am - 12:30 pm  |  SESSION TWO: 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm

To register visit  ANightInTheLife.ca

DO YOU THINK YOU COULD SURVIVE ON THE STREETS IF YOU WERE 15, WITH NO 
HOME, NO ID, AND NO MONEY?   HELP #ENDYOUTHHOMELESSNESSNOW

For more information or to confirm your support, please 
contact: Lisa Mitchell, Specialist, Fund Development & Events, 
at 604 731 4951 X 4011 or at lmitchell@fsgv.ca




